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Please forward to Camp Captains. 
  
Points of Interest: 
  

        The Pioneer Memorial Museum is closed on July 4 - Independence Day. 
  

        Welcome to the 37 new Members of Daughters of Utah Pioneers who 
joined through June 19.  Congratulations! 

  

        SUPer DUPer Day 

SUPer/DUPer Day is July 21, 10:00 a.m. at This is the Place Heritage Park, The 
Garden 

Place. The speakers will be Ellis and Katie Ivory.  Mr. Ivory is the past Executive 
Director and 

Chairman of This is the Place Heritage Park.  Bring your spouses and families! 

  

Use code: SUPDUP2025 to receive 50% entry discount to the park for DUP 
members and 

their guests. 
  

        Pioneer Memorial Museum – Happy 75th birthday! 

July 24, 2025, 11:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m.  Pioneer Memorial Museum. Please join 
us for an Open House to celebrate the 75th birthday of our Museum. 

  

        Days of ’47 Activities 

o   SUPer/DUPer Day at This is the Place Heritage Park on July 21 at 10:00 
a.m.  
o   Pops Concert, July 11-12, 7:30 p.m. at Abravanel Hall, 123 W South 
Temple, Salt Lake City, Utah.  Free to public – tickets at myarttix.org  
o   Float Preview Party, July 21-22, 11:00 a.m. – 9:00 p.m. Mountain 
American Expo Center, 9575 S State Street, Sandy, Utah 

o   Days of ’47 Parade, July 24, 9:00 a.m., State Street, Salt Lake City, 
Utah 

http://myarttix.org/


o   Days of ’47 Sunrise Service, July 24, 7:00 a.m., 110 Social Hall Avenue 
(95 S State Street) Salt Lake City, Utah 

o   Days of ’47 Rodeo, July 22-26, Utah State Fairpark, 155 N 10th W, Salt 
Lake City, Utah 

o   Pioneer Memorial Museum 75th Anniversary Open House, July 24, 
11:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m.       

  

        International Seminar/Convention 

Thank you to all who participated in our International Seminar/Convention 
held on June 21.  The President’s Training Seminar Meeting and Convention 
Meeting are available to be viewed online.  Click on the link from the 
ISDUP.org homepage.  For those interested in the Tales of Triumph, Volume 8 
introductory song: 
  

2025 TALES OF TRIUMPH SONG 

(Sung to the tune of “The Handcart Song”) 

  
You mustn’t push; you shouldn’t pull 
The books are here; the shelves are full. 
So merrily on your way you’ll go, 
To learn some things you didn’t know. 
  
When we set out on Volume 8, 
We knew the daughters couldn’t wait. 
So merrily on our way we went, 
And this is how our year was spent. 
  
We went around the state to see 

That ghosts exist congenially. 
Brave skiers always brought the mail 
To waiting settlers without fail. 
  
We met an artist new to us. 
The Salmon River; what’s the fuss? 

The Jewish Pioneers to see, 
And the QUASQUICENTENNIAL of DUP. 
(Yes, that’s an actual word!) 

  



So, please don’t push; and please don’t pull. 
The book sale’s on, and the shelves are full. 
So merrily to your camp you’ll go, 
To share the things you didn’t know! 

  

        International Officers elected for 2025-2027: 
President:  Ellen Jeppson 

1st  Vice President:  Maryann Jensen 

2nd Vice President:  Constance Huntsman 

3rd  Vice President:  Jeanie Bowerbank 

4th  Vice President:  Julie Thompson 

5th  Vice President:  Stacey Page 

Secretary:  Vicki Chambers 

Treasurer:  Billie Allred 

Registrar:  Harriet Rasmussen 

Historian:  Constance Huntsman 

  

        Thoughts for 2025-2026 

Thoughts for Parliamentarians, Quotes for Chaplains, and song histories for 
Music Leaders are now available online. 

  

        Planning for 2026 

The 125th Anniversary/Birthday celebration of the founding of Daughters of 
Utah Pioneers will be April 11, 2026.  Events are planned on the International 
level and may be considered on the Company and/or Camp levels. 

  

        Fall Legacy Deadline 

July 15 – articles due for the Fall Legacy. 
  

        Company Reports Due 

The Company Annual Statistical Report, Company Annual Financial Review, 
and Company Satellite Museum Financial Review were due on June 30.  Please 
check that these reports have been sent to the International office.  

  

        Tales of Triumph Volume 8 

Volume 8 is available for purchase at the Museum or online.  For multiple book 
orders, call the business office (801-532-6479, ext. 200) rather than using the 
online order which is set up for a single-book order. The call will save on the 



shipping cost for a multiple book order.  Spiral bound books are $20.00, 
hardbound are $25.00. 

  

        Find your inactive Members! 

Remember Newton’s law of motion: “An object at rest remains at rest . . 
.  unless acted upon by an external force.”  Once you have identified an 
inactive Member, we encourage you to “Be the nudge” – nudging them back 
into Camp activity.     

  

        The Ten-Year Camp Initiative 

The Ten-Year Camp Initiative was introduced in 2023 as a planning tool to 
assess the perpetuation of each Camp. Continue this effort and find resources 
on the website.                    

  

        New Camp Rosters 2025-2026 

New Camp Rosters will be emailed to Company Presidents on July 15 with 
instructions for the dues process this fall. 

  

        International Board Positions 

We have several openings for volunteers on our International Board including 
Lesson Committee, Chaplain, and other assistant positions.  We are looking for 
applicants who are Members of DUP and have qualifications in speaking, 
leadership, and computer skills.  We also have more technical positions that 
require additional skills for maintaining and growing our photography 
collection and writing lessons. Interested Members should submit a resume to 
the President. 

  

        Virtual Camps  
Many Daughters have responded to the opportunity to participate in virtual 
Camp meetings based on living in an area where no Camp is available or as a 
way to accommodate their needs. For anyone interested, find a link on the 
website “Virtual DUP Camps.” 
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